The Federation Choir
Free Taster Sessions 
Thurs16th & Thurs 23rd March 
7.30pm at Park Farm

Have you read 5 minutes with Jo Sercombe, the Musical Director at Denman, on page 23 of March’s WI Life?  

She believes everyone can sing and more voices means more fun.

We do have fun but would like more voices.  Please come to one of our taster sessions and meet us - there is no obligation to join and definitely no audition.  No formal training or ability to read music required, all you need is a love of singing. 
Several of our members miss one in four rehearsals as their WI meet on a Thursday night, they enjoy the Choir and their WI, and so can you if the same applies.
If you join the Choir in March you will be ready to sing with us at the Spring Concert on 31st May.
No need to book but if you would like to know more or let us know you are coming, please contact:

Linda O’Dell,     lin.odell@btinternet.com     01284 735255

